
NOTICE: Road Detour
Dates of Detour: November 9th, 2020 through Mid-January, 2021
Reason: Existing Marina area must be closed to perform grading work and finish
constructing new Marina Blvd.
Public Benefits: Grading work in the existing Marina will be completed and open to
the public sooner due to the additional road detour
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For questions or concerns, please contact John Bridges
with Teichert between the hours of 8am through 4pm Monday
through Friday.
Email: jbridges@teichert.com 
Cell: +1 (925) 750-4582


